
Plans on display 

 
An open evening is being held to showcase plans for the redevelopment of Ysgol Dewi Sant in readiness 

for it opening as one of the sites of the new 3-16 VA school serving the area.  

It will be held on Wednesday 18, October between 6-7pm at St Davids City Hall  

Pupils, parents and residents will be able to discuss the plans with officers from Pembrokeshire County 

Council and representatives from the contractors, W.B. Griffiths and Son Ltd.  

The plans are already on display at the city’s hall prior to the open evening.  

The school has decanted to Tasker Milward School, Haverfordwest while the redevelopment takes place.  

The work is expected to end in the summer of 2018 for the building to re-open in September.  

Caption 

An impression of how Ysgol Dewi Sant will look after redevelopment.  

 


